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NEW HOME GAS INSPECTIONS 

SaskPower Gas Inspections is seeking to resolve the issue of gas inspections being done after the new 

homeowner has taken occupancy, which has created problems for the homeowner, the Builder and Gas 

Inspections when deficiencies are identified. 

 

SaskPower Gas Inspections is asking Mechanical Contractors and Builders to ensure Gas Inspectors are 

contacted to complete the gas inspections before the new homeowner takes occupancy.  

 

SaskPower Gas Inspections is asking the Mechanical Contractors to contact the Gas Inspector in their area 

and set up appointments. Such appointments will be given priority and gas inspections will try to inspect a 

property within 48 hours of the request. 

 

This process will also ensure that the gas installations in new homes are inspected and are free of a defect, 

which in turn enhances the public safety and develops a positive image of gas contractors as well. 

 

 

 


